
East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 
 

Teacher: Miss Waghorn Date: 12.01.24  

 

Hello everyone. Happy New Year and welcome back after the Christmas holidays. I hope you all 
had a lovely time.  
Here is what we have been learning this week:  
 

 In English, we have begun our new fiction focus on the genre of a Warning story. 

 In Maths, we have started the second part of our multiplication and division topic. We 
have been focusing this week on multiplying 2 digits by 1-digit numbers. Next week, 
we will learn how to do this with division.  

 We explored the journey of a River in geography. 

 We immersed ourselves in our new Science topic of solids, liquids and gases:  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 In Art, we have learnt what a landscape is and how to choose a viewpoint to sketch. 

 In Computing we have used Logo to draw shapes and practised our touch-typing skills. 

LKS2 Homework – Crazy Creatures Writing Competition 

Well done to those who entered the Crazy Creature’s story. All children who have entered have 

received a creative writer’s certificate and bookmark. Some children’s stories have been selected 

to be published in a book. Those children will have received a letter that needs to be signed and 

returned in order for their story to be published. Well done!  

Homework  

This week’s homework will be due in on 26th January.  

LKS2 will have two weeks to produce a piece of creative artwork linked to Misty Mountains, 

Windy Rivers and our art project Landscapes. We would like the children to visit a river, 

preferably the River Trent and produce a sketch/ painting/ collage of the landscape. If it is not 

possible to visit the river, please find a landscape in your local environment. Alternatively, 

create a landscape picture from a photograph. 

Look forward to seeing them.   

 
 
Reading 



It is great to see reading done at home. Remember to sign the reads either in the reading section 

at the front of your child’s diary or within the week, the aim is for children to have at least 3 

reads per week.  
 

Spelling 

I have given out a list of spelling words for this week for children to learn, taken from the 

statutory spelling list. If you could have a look at these over the next week so children are 

confident in spelling them. 

 

Key dates for your diaries are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly 

newsletter at a glance: Weekly Newsletters 2023/2024 | St. Peter's C of E Academy 

(eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk) https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/newsletters-at-a-

glance 

 
 

Thank you. 
Have a great weekend!  
 
Miss Waghorn.  
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